## **Wyoming Secretary of State**

Ed Murray Secretary of State



Karen L. Wheeler Deputy Secretary of State

May 12, 2016



President Joe Schaffer Laramie County Community College 1400 East College Drive Cheyenne, WY 82007

Dear President Schaffer:

Thank you for your invitation to attend the 2016 Commencement Ceremony for Laramie County Community College on May 14<sup>th</sup>. I'm sure it will be an unforgettable day for all of those in attendance, and I apologize that I will be unable to attend.

This ceremony is indeed an important event for everyone involved and I want to congratulate the graduating class on the important milestone they have achieved! Wyoming is fortunate to have your strong leadership as president of Laramie County Community College. The success of Wyoming's exceptional Community College program is built on your stellar guidance. Thanks to you and your committed faculty and staff's hard work, students are provided every day with many life-changing opportunities. Congratulations on yet another successful school year!

With my best regards,

Ed Murray Secretary of State

EFM:hrh